
 
The 5S Listening Conference and 

Informal Form  
 

 
For the last few (8-10?) years I have been having a fall listening conference..  
It is not an official conference, but a short (15 minute) informal meeting where we can get 
together in person and you can give me a better understanding of your child.  
I will probably ask you questions that are similar to the ones below. The schedule for the 
listening conference will be posted on a platform called PTCfast by or before Friday., 9/7/18. 
You will get an email giving you the sign-up directions.  
 
If you can’t come in for the listening conference, please fill in this informal form 
and send it back by email or in an envelope with your child. I will email you a 
copy of it too.  
 
Thank you.,  
Francesca 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
CHILD’S NAME:  YOUR NAME(s)  
 

❖ What is the best way to get in touch with you?  
 
 

❖  Will your child have access to a computer after school to complete some 
assignments and to use the online links and Google Classroom?  

 
 

❖ 5​th​ graders are becoming more aware of and particular about topics, authors, 
music, and other ways they most like to spend their time. What have you 
noticed about your child’s interests these days?  

 
 

 
 



 
 

❖ Are there any parts of school: academic subjects, social skills, friendship 
questions, areas of confidence or worries, organization, motivation, etc. where 
you have goals or questions you want me to think about? *THIS IS THE KIND 
OF INFO YOU CAN SHARE AT THE LISTENING CONFERENCE  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

❖ Is there anything else you want me to know about your child?  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Francesca Stark   

 


